
 

Clothing Drive 
Calling all Community Members! 

 

The Library’s teen representatives and  

Interact members from NHS and WLW High Schools 

need your help. 

Please clean your closets and donate your gently 

used and laundered articles of clothing. 

There will be a drop box in the Library’s outer lobby 

during Library hours from  

 

Monday, May 14 to Saturday, May 19 
 

Church of the Holy Family will help us distribute the     

clothing to those in need. 

Clothing of all ages and sizes will be accepted! 

 

 

www.novilibrary.org   

45255 West Ten Mile  

248-349-0720   


